
WAP Notice 0311-02(b.) 

Issuance Date: October 1, 2011 

Required Use of Attic Insulation Rulers and Certs 

Wealherl:alion 
IYork.< 

Based on a DOE Monitoring visit conducted in January 2011we are now requiring the use of Attic 
Insulation Rulers in attics when insulating with blown in loose fill insulation. It is important to 

verify that the attic is insulated to the levd determined by the energy audit and to ensure that cost of 

the insulation charged to the program is verifiable. In addition, the attic rulers will hdp ensure that 

the blown insulation is levd throughout the attic. 

Furthermore, attach a certification (usually found on the insulation bag/cover) near the attic access 
filled out with the information of the job date and details. 
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